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REPORT ON ‘US STUDY ABROAD FAIR’ 
 

‘US Study Abroad Fair’ was held at PSG Institute of Technology and Applied Research on 19th 

February, 2024.  The delegates from US consulate, 18 reputed US universities, PSG Institutions and CII 

had a brief meeting about the ‘Higher Education Scenario’ in Tamil Nadu.  Dr. J Kanchana (Deputy 

Director, PSGIAS) welcomed the gathering.  Mr Chritopher Hodges (US Consul General, Chennai) 

gave the opening remarks.  Dr. P V Mohanram (Secretary, PSGiTech) gave a brief presentation about 

the ‘Tamil Nadu education Landscape’.  Mr. Shankar Vanavarayar (Chairman, CII) gave his remarks 

about the educational system in India. Dr. N Saravanakumar gave the vote of thanks.   

 

The meeting was followed by B to B meeting of the US university delegates and the educational 

consultants from Coimbatore and nearby areas. 

 

The US Consul General, Mr Christopher Hodges addressed the higher studies aspirants at the 

convention Centre in the evening.  ‘Student Fair’ was inaugurated by Mr Christopher Hodges at the 

basement of PSG Institute of Architecture and Planning building.  Students from PSG Institutions aswell 

as other students based from Coimbatore and nearby areas attended the student fair and got benefitted.  

 

     


